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Help shape research  
into childhood deafness

Find out more and take part at ndcs.org.uk/research-priorities. 

What are the most important questions that need answering about  
childhood deafness and hearing loss? We’re working with Aston University,  
Lancaster University and University of Manchester to find out.

We want to hear from you if you:

•	 are deaf or have hearing loss, and are aged 16 to 25
•	 have a child (0-18) who is deaf or has hearing loss 
•	 work with children who are deaf or have hearing loss

What do you think future research should focus on?  
Tell the project team in a short survey.

Deaf children aged under 16 can also take part in their  
own survey from 21 May 2024.

The team will use the survey findings to create a top 10 list of questions for future  
research that will make the biggest difference to deaf children and their families.

The survey will close at midnight on 31 July 2024.

Got a question? Please email childhooddeafness@manchester.ac.uk.
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